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18th July 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Year 7 First Day arrangements, 5th September 2022 
 
I am delighted to be writing to you to welcome you to Heron Hall Academy and excited for your child 
to start their journey with us. The first day of term will be on the 5th September for year 7 and  will be 
from 8.40am until 12.35pm. Then from the 6th September the normal school day will be followed, 
8.40am with students arriving by 8.35am until 3.30pm. 

As part of the Heron Hall Academy offer, as we previously explained, every student is given access to 
a Chromebook to use at home. This will allow access to learning at home, and build independent 
learning skills. 

We invite you in on the morning of the first day, Monday 5th September to collect your child’s 
Chromebook, and invite you to our first coffee morning of the academic year. 

An overview of the times are: 

8.30 Students arrive for first day. 

8.40 Start of school day. 

12.35 Students are dismissed with lunch. 

Parents can collect Chromebooks from 8.15am until 9.30am and also invited to our Coffee Morning 
during this time. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Arthur Barzey 
Headteacher 

Heron Hall Academy 
Queensway 

Ponders End 
Enfield 

EN3 4SA 


	Yours sincerely

